
Dear Delegates, 
 

I fully support HB 1242.  It is refreshing to see a bill like this given the current 

attempt to strip parental rights across the country.  
 

Please support HB 1242. 
 

Respectfully, 

Jessica Bronico 

District #5 

Westminster, MD 

 

Jessica Lauren <jlblgbgb@gmail.com> 

 


